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Year 1- Under the Sea Workshop 

                                                                                       
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

This term in Year 1, our topic is 'Under the Sea'. We've been diving into the names of various fish, 
amphibians, and reptiles, exploring their habitats, basic needs for survival, and the different oceans across 
the planet. 
 

To enhance our learning experience, we've arranged for a specialist outdoor learning team to work with 
the children. They'll engage in hands-on activities, exploring new concepts through creativity and play. The 
Under the Sea workshop promises lots of fun, helping your child develop their imagination while learning. 
Through engaging and interactive drama activities, they'll deepen their subject knowledge and build 
confidence in speaking and listening. 
 

The workshop will take place on the school grounds. Please ensure your child wears their school uniform. 
Since they'll be outside for most of the day, remember to apply sunscreen before school, send them with a 
water bottle, and a sun hat. 
 

The workshop will take place on Tuesday 2nd July 2024 

 

The cost of the workshop is £5 per child, payable via ParentPay- if not enough contributions are made, 
then the experience may have to be cancelled. 
 

If you have any questions, please feel free to ask the class teachers. 
 

Thank you, 
 

Miss Pryce, Mrs Firth, Mrs Dunn and Miss Marsden 
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